
 

                                            

 

 

 

 

 

 

In Literacy this term, Team 6 have been writing their own autobiographies as well as learning about 

how to write about heroes like Marcus Rashford, J.K. Rowling, Michael Jordan, Serena Williams and 

Chadwick Boseman.  In Reading, we’ve been learning about different reading strategies and tools to 

improve our understanding via the amazing Cogheart. It’s an adventure story set in the Victorian era, 

which they have also been learning in History. 

In Maths, Team 6 have been reminding themselves and expanding their understanding of place value, 

addition, subtraction and multiplication. They’ve also been improving their arithmetic skills with 

regular test, feedback and strategy sessions (you should have also received an extra practise paper 

for them to have a go at with you and the answers will come via email so you can see their progress 

for yourselves). Arithmetic will continue to be our focus next half term, plus the children will be 

learning about division, fractions and geometry.  

There has also been some amazing elements in terms of the wider curriculum and cultural capital that 

we’ve enjoyed this half term: Young Hackney’s relationship workshop and keeping healthy workshop; a 

drama workshop; a trip to the incredible Keats House; and assemblies for Black History Month (The 

Windrush Generation) and a jaw-dropping music performance. We look forward to more enriching 

experiences next half term like our trip to the cinema and our Junior Citizens event.  

Mr Richard and Ms Amena 

 

 

 

Our Values 

Respect, Kindness, Resilience, 

Integrity, Honesty and Trust 

 

Our Pledge 

 Listen and Learn  

 Do our best 

 Look after each other 

 Look after our school  

 

  

 

 

 


